04.08.2019

SIES GRADUATE SCHOOL OF TECHNOLOGY
NERUL, NAVI MUMBALI - 400 706

NOTICE

Due to heavy rainfall, the Orientation/Induction of

First year Engineering for the year 2019-20 has been

postponed and rescheduled to 07.08.2019. The detailed

schedule will be displayed soon on the college website.
L.

Dr.Atul N Kemkar

I/c.Principal



